
Hurricane Ian Aftermath 
“It’s His ministry, and He’s keeping it going,” says 
Director Treva Crump. She and her husband Ben oversaw 
moving everything onto tables before the ground-floor 
Stamp Room was flooded with over two feet of water 
when Ian hit Shell Point on Sept. 28th, 2022. The ministry 
shut down for 6 weeks. Volunteers moved materials and 
mail to the ministry’s new location on the 4th floor of the 
old healthcare Pavilion and once again began filling 
dealers’ orders. Despite their forced closure and 
relocation, 66 faithful volunteers produced $35,000 in 
income for 2022. 

This income supports publishing and distribution of 
Spanish language Sunday School curriculum.  More than 
50 lesson series have been published and are being used 
in 40 denominations in Spanish-speaking countries in 
Latin America, Spain, and the U.S. 

You can help by trimming and sending us your used 
stamps! Please see the updated instructions provided on 
the Hands-On Ministry page of the Alliance Women 
website. 

You can order an amazing 15 minute DVD video-tour of 
the ministry for a donation of $10. Call or write: 

Co-Director Treva Crump 
Questions: 239-561-4168 Evenings 

Alliance Stamp Ministry 
15000 Shell Point Blvd. 
Fort Myers, FL  33908   

 

 

 

 

Some of the Sunday School materials that the 
Stamp Ministry has helped to produce. 
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